
Good Morning, 

 

I can understand the good intentions of this proposal, but what do I tell the 

tenants who have paid their rent on time and in full?  That they shouldn't pay so 

that what they owe can be forgiven?  That they are suckers for paying their 

rent?  Why not legislation requiring the tenants to have to cover any shortages of 

other tenants?  This way, the rental owner can pay 100% of the property taxes 

instead of the 80% offered by our Oregon Legislators as compensation for having 

to accept no rent, partial rent and no eviction while being required to maintain 

safe, sanitary and affordable housing. 

 

This idea is wrong in every way.  Please continue to help those Oregonians who need 

help paying their bills by giving them your money.    

 

Thank you, 

 

K. Brown 

   

 

 
 


